
01WISCONS IN PUBLIC SERVICE CORPORATION 

P.O. Box 1200, Green Boy> Wisconsin 54305 

July 25, 1980 

Mr. G. Fiorelli, Chief 
Office of Inspection & Enforcement 
Region III 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 

Dear Mr. Fiorelli: 

Docket 50-305 
Operating License DPR-43 
I&E Inspection Report No. 80-09 

The subject inspection report presents the findings of an inspection conducted 
at the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant by Messrs. W. J. Key and J. Schapker of 
your office. One item of noncompliance, identified as an infraction, was 
cited for which our response is given below.  

INFRACTION: 10 CFR 50, Appendix B, Criterion II, requires the establishment 
of a program for indoctrination and training of personnel 
performing activities affecting quality as necessary to assure that 
suitable proficiency is achieved and maintained.  

Wisconsin Public Service Corporation (WPS) procedure, OQAP 13, 
Revision 1, Subsection 2.4, commits to Regulatory Guide 1.58 
"Qualification of Nuclear Power Plant Inspection, Examination 
and Testing of Personnel" which endorses ANSI N45.2.6. Sub
section 3.2.5, states, "Plant personnel performing inspections, 
examinations and testing activities shall be trained and qualified 
in accordance with Subsection 2.4. ANSI N45.2.6, Section 2.2, 
requires that each person who verifies conformance of work 
activities to quality requirements be certified by his employer 
as being qualified to perform his assigned work.  

Contrary to the above, on May 15, 1980, during an inspection of 
ISI activities it was determined that no program or procedures 
were developed for qualifying and training of WPS plant maintenance 
quality control personnel.  
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RESPONSE: A training program has been devetdped and initiated for the 
qualification and training of Wisconsin Public Service Corporation 
(WPS) Plant Maintenance Quality Control Personnel in accordance 
with WPS procedure OQAP, Section 13. We expect to have the 
documentation complete and up to date by October 1, 1980.

Very truly yours, 

E. R. Mathews, Vice President 
Power Supply & Engineering
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